
2017-2018 Tuition Rates  
Thank you for choosing Saint John Paul II Regional School for your child. We take great pride in 
providing an educational experience that develops the mind, body and spirit for all students. We are 
confident that your child’s experience at Saint John Paul II Regional School will serve them well in the 
future, and be a community of faith and friendship for all of our families.   
Decisions regarding tuition are made with great care by our board’s finance committee to maintain a 
strong curriculum, safe campus, and variety of programs serving all students.  To continue our 
mission…empowering students to achieve their academic potential in a faith based environment, our 
2017-2018 tuition rates are as follows: 

Catholic-First Child:   $4,955 

Catholic –Second Child discount: $3,990 

Catholic-Third Child discount:              $3,240 

Non Catholic-All Children:  $6,210 

Preschool:  $5,610 

In 2017-2018, an Administrative Fee of $200.00 per child is added to our tuition plan.  It may be 
broken out into monthly payments with tuition from July 2017-June 2018.   

Why is this fee being added?  
Costs to cover technology use, art program supplies, student information systems such as Homework 
Now, student educational magazine subscriptions and accident insurance are some of the many expenses 
that tuition does not cover.  These components are necessary to operate a successful elementary school for 
children today. Fundraising supports some of this expense, but not 100% of the cost.  Please know that 
our school operates on a very lean budget.   
We respect and are grateful for your commitment to Catholic education for your family.  If you need 
assistance, we urge you to apply for financial aid on-line at https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4J5XT 
immediately.  Over $275,000 was awarded to families for this current school year.  We are committed to 
helping all families as much as possible.  
Tuition payment options:  
Option 1: Pay the school directly the full amount of tuition due on or before July 15, 2017. 
Option 2: Pay the school directly in two equal installments, the first due on or before July 15, 2017 

and the second due on or before January 3, 2018. 
Option 3: Enroll in the tuition management service and have your tuition payments spread out over 

a 10-month period (July through April). 

Questions regarding tuition, financial aid, or payment options, can be directed to Mrs. Persing at 783-
3088 or principal@jp2rs.org. 


